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Florida's Harborside Hometown

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT
February 1, 2021

Great News:

Fabiana Solano, Urban Design’s Planning Intern, has accepted a
full time Planner position with the City of Punta Gorda. She has
been with the City since March 2020 and has been working on
projects such as the Parks and Recreation Master Plan (PRMP)
and the Historic District’s Overnight Parking Pass Program.
Please welcome her to the City family.

Centennial Memories....... This is OUR Charlotte!

CENTENNIAL MEMORIES...
This is OUR Charlotte!

Community members and organizations are invited to register for a table to
display their Charlotte County memorabilia, mementos, photos, ete.
Note: Items are for display only; no sales allowed.

Local entertainers/performance groups are invited to sign-up for a 30-minute time
slot to share their talents by performing for event attendees.

Registration begins february 1
Registration ends April 23
§'pace limited; first come, first served
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